
From: Gail Waldman 

Sent: 22 November 2019 16:57 

To: Young, Tony  

Cc: Rose Susan ; Barry and Louise Lewis; Therese Gray; Cyril Meadows; George Stern; Jan Brooker; 

Antony Grossman 

Subject: Re: Request for comments: Full planning application - 2019/3903/P - St Michaels Church, 

South Grove 

Dear Tony, 

HCAAC is very pleased to see the revised proposals and we wish to support them and withdraw our 

previous objection. If this comment could be included on your website for the record, that would be 

appreciated. 

Kind regards, 

Gail Waldman 

for & on behalf of of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee 

 


